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All Saints’ College, Thiruvananthapuram collaborates with Pallium India as part of Students 
 

Initiative in Palliative Care (SPIC) from the academic year in a unique 
 

voice donation named ‘Voicescape’. The NSS volunteers of the college sent 25 recorded voice 

clips of short stories, poems, and rhymes each month for the patients under palliative care and 

their children. The NSS Programme Officers, Dr. Ayona Jayadev, Dr. Kavitha N. and Dr. 

Prathyusha S Nairthe NSS volunteer Secretary Ms. Sneha Satheesh and volunteer Ms. 

Aarcha Madhu actively coordinate the effort of 200 volunteers in this project. The initiative of 

coordinators and the entire unit is highly appreciated. 
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